
 
Monday, February 25, 2008 

The following is a brief synopsis of the latest Council Meeting 
 
 
 
Attendance 
IN – Chiefs Warren Lahache (chair), Melvin Zacharie, Martin Leborgne, Peter Paul, 
Peggy Mayo-Standup, John Dee Delormier, Johnny Montour, Kenneth McComber 
Absent – Rhonda Kirby (Training in Toronto), Mike Delisle (sick), Mike Bush (unknown) 
 
Housekeeping 
 
AFNQL in Quebec City 
Four Chiefs will be in Quebec City for the AFNQL (Assembly of First Nations Quebec & 
Labrador) General Assembly from Tuesday, February 26 to Thursday, February 28. 
Chiefs Kenneth McComber and Warren Lahache left Monday, February 25. Chiefs 
Martin Leborgne and Johnny Montour will be joined by an OCC Technician and leave on 
Tuesday, February 26. 
 
Gaming 
Peter Paul will be attending a trade show on Gaming at the end of April in San Diego. 
 
Winter Community Meeting Postponed 
With the Winter Community Meeting just one day away and several Chiefs unavailable 
or out sick, the table felt that postponing the meeting until Tuesday, April 1 would be 
best. Postponing one week would not give the Community enough notice. The Council 
table  will release the annual budget at that meeting. 
 
Goodleaf Recycling 
The working group on this file presented a request for decision to conduct an 
environmental assessment on the land. Council decided to defer the decision until next 
week with the intent that a discussion take place between Mr.Goodleaf and the working 
group beforehand. 
 
Highway 30  
Council discussed their strategy on Highway 30 for an upcoming meeting with Quebec 
government representatives. The meeting is a follow-up to Grand Chief Mike Delisle’s 
meeting with Pelletier.  


